From: Jayne Thomas 
Sent: 18 June 2012 21:13
To: Rebekah Morgan
Subject: bishops end jt.doc
                                                                          Austins Ground

                                                                   Sibford Ferris 

                                                                   Banbury

                                                                   OX15 5QR

 
 
Reference 12/00678/F

                                                                18.June.12

 
Cherwell District Council

 
 Rebekah Morgan

 
 May I object to the proposed change of use from public house to residential dwelling at the Bishops End, previously known as Bishop Blaize.

     I have no ill-feeling towards the Noquets and am certainly not part of any vendetta.

         This was a fully viable business and could be again with some work. It is not a “get rich quick” scheme, but could provide an income. Many couples draw one wage whilst the other is employed outside of the business.

  Sadly the property has been allowed to fall in to disarray when unoccupied for long periods in recent years, but could be readily restored with financial aid from any brewery.

 The Sibfords have been deprived of this facility for too long now, as another summer slips past when families could be enjoying the spectacular beer gardens. The Wykham Arms is a very successful eatery but cannot offer the same experience as the Bishops.

  Many villages are losing their community spirit and I hope that Cherwell District Council do not encourage a generation to isolate themselves by staying at home using computers, rather than socializing.

 This could set a precedent for anyone to buy a pub in Oxfordshire, wait four years then cash in on the development potential.

 
Yours sincerely

 
 
Jayne Thomas

 
 
